From:

Sent: 26 November 2014 13:25
To: Planning
Subject: Application Ref: 2014/6872/P

Dear sir or madam,

Regarding changing the use of the ground floor and basement from Al to A2, | object on the
basis that Hampstead needs more traditional shops and services. Having yet more
professional services such as estate agents is changing the look and feel of Hampstead.

The council should be promoting more individual shops and services in the area to enhance
the bohemian nature of the area.

Kind Rgds,

Umesh Patel

94 Heath Street,
London
NW31TT



